





Members Cathy Sams, Melanie Easterlin, and Wendy Ulmer receive notice of their next deadline.

What do Rob Young and Marsha McGinnis find so funny about the picture?

The Warhawk Staff had four editors this year. Under each editor there was a senior assistant and a junior assistant. The editors included Feature Editor Rob Young, News Editor Cathy Sams, Sports Editor Allison Dyches, and Business Manager Sallie Neal. Although the staff had a slow start this year with the newspaper, they helped in printing the Shrieker, the school's bulletin with monthly news. Photographer Jamie Gahagan took pictures and did other work for the staff along with members from the Junior and Senior classes. The newspaper contained such articles as student spotlight, teacher features, class news, editorials, and sports. Under the guidance of Miss Haymes, the Warhawk Staff was a group to be admired.

Students rush in to buy the newly printed Warhawk.